
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

           

 

 

 

Memorandum 

 

 

TO: Pastors 

 First Elders 

 Church Clerks 

Executive Committee Members 

 Principals 

 Board of Education 

 Conference Office Staff 

 

FROM: Ron Rasmussen, Executive Secretary 

 

DATE: June 25, 2024 

 

RE: Opportunity to Express Viewpoints on Conference Bylaws 

 

 

 

Article 7.4.a. of our Conference Bylaws requires our Conference Bylaws 

Committee to provide opportunity to members of local Conference 

congregations to express their viewpoints on these Bylaws to the Bylaws 

Committee. 

 

Along with this memorandum, you are being provided a copy of our 

Conference Bylaws.  You may share this memorandum and the Bylaws 

with other church members. 

 

Viewpoints on these bylaws may be submitted to the Bylaws Committee 

for consideration with the following provisions: 

 

Submissions 

• Are to be sent via email to:  anichols@cccsda.org 

• Must be received by no later than July 7, 2024 

• Are to include the name of the church member 

• Are to include the name of the church of which the member 

belongs 

 

 

Thank you! 
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